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Public Information Meeting on East 8th and 9th Street Project Rescheduled to January 23

 

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth is rescheduling a public information meeting, originally scheduled for today January 11,
due to weather. The meeting will now take place on January 23, 2018 at 5:30 pm and will review the planned
reconditioning of East 8th/9th Street in the East Hillside neighborhood. New notices will be mailed to residents within the
project zone. Staff will provide project information including the scope of work, access and schedule.

 

The meeting is open to the public and will take place on January 23, 2018 at 5:30 pm in the Grant Community Recreation
Center, 901 East 11th Street.   
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